FILED 2/25/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 01086-2020
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK

Nickalus Holmes

From: Nickalus Holmes

Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2020 3:09 PM

To: Wesley Thurmond

Subject: RE: Document No. 10882-2019 in Docket No. 20190166

Good Afternoon
DN 10882-2019 will be returned to its source.

Sincerely,

Nickalus Holmes

Commission Deputy Clerk Il
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850
nholmes@psc.state.fl.us
850-413-6760

From: Wesley Thurmond <WThurmon@psc.state.fl.us>

Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2020 3:01 PM

To: Nickalus Holmes <nholmes@psc.state.fl.us>

Cc: Amber Norris <amnorris@psc.state.fl.us>; Bart Fletcher <BFletche@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Cheryl Bulecza-Banks
<CBulecza@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Document No. 10882-2019 in Docket No. 20190166

Good afternoon Mr. Holmes,

We would like to return document no. 10882-2019 from docket no. 20190166-WS to the Utility. Please let me know if
you have any questions.

Thanks,

Wesley Thurmond

Public Utility Analyst I

Division of Accounting and Finance
Florida Public Service Commission
WThurmon@psc.state.fl.us

(850) 413-6443






